
Hi Girls and Boys. 

I want to say a huge well done to all of you who have tried the tin whistle at home 
while the school was closed. I am super proud of you. To those of you who didn’t get a 

chance – it is never too late to start! You can start this week. The most important 
thing is to give it a go!! 

I hope you had fun learning. Whatever you managed is perfect for you. 

Thank you so much to those who emailed me and if you didn’t yet you might ask your 
mum or dad to drop me a line about how you got on – even it was only to listen to the 

songs. I really love hearing form you. 

deirdre@stlouisinfants.ie 

Well done everyone and a huge congratulations on graduating from St. Louis Infant 
School. 

I will miss you all. I wish you all a very healthy and happy future. 

A special hello to the children in room 12 that were in my room last year – room 3. 

Take care 

Mrs. Carville. 

 

 

 


